
 

 

 Date: 19 July 2024 

Reference: 

Page 1: 

 

ADPT./MTP/O/AC/Surveys 

of 2 

   

MESSAGE FROM THE CO-CHAIRS OF THE ADAPTATION COMMITTEE 

Surveys to inform work on technical guidance and training materials to support 

implementation of the UAE Framework for Global Climate Resilience 

 

 

I am pleased to transmit to Parties and observer States to the Convention, the Kyoto Protocol 

and the Paris Agreement, United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies, and 

intergovernmental and non-governmental organizations admitted as observers the message from the 

Adaptation Committee Co-Chairs to kindly participate in the surveys as referred to in the annex. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(signed by) 

 

Youssef Nassef 

      Director 

      Adaptation division 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Distribution: To Parties and observer States through their national focal points for climate change 

and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of Germany, United Nations and related 

organizations and intergovernmental and non-governmental organizations admitted by the Conference 

of the Parties. 
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Annex 

Dear colleagues, 

 

Pursuant to paragraph 44 of decision 2/CMA.5, the Adaptation Committee (AC), in collaboration 

with the Consultative Group of Experts (CGE) and the Least Developed Countries Expert Group (LEG), is 

working to support implementation of the United Arab Emirates Framework for Global Climate Resilience 

with technical guidance and training materials thereon.   

 

The AC, in consultation with the CGE and the LEG, has prepared two surveys to collect inputs from 

Parties, relevant organizations and other stakeholders to inform this work. Specifically, Parties are invited to 

indicate priorities with respect to the implementation of the UAE Framework, including technical guidance 

and training materials thereon, via this survey. Parties, organizations and other stakeholders are invited to 

submit relevant existing technical guidance and training materials via this survey. The deadline for 

completing both surveys is Monday, 12 August 2024. 

 

Together, the results of these surveys will feed into a mapping of existing products and an associated 

strategy paper that will prioritize and plan the preparation of technical guidance and training materials in 

response to the aforementioned mandate. A draft strategy paper will be considered by the AC at its twenty-

sixth meeting, taking place in September 2024. 

 

The AC would like to thank Parties, Observers and other stakeholders in advance for taking the time 

to complete the surveys to inform this important work. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Britta Horstmann 

Co-Chair 

Adaptation Committee 

Funanani Muremi 

Co-Chair 

Adaptation Committee 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rRJsKmpAM0-2hveP9YIiCAL9-LsqiJ9KkzJJnnZiH_JUNkEyNFRWUFhCUlNTQ0ZQMjNUOVk5UzRCRS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rRJsKmpAM0-2hveP9YIiCAL9-LsqiJ9KkzJJnnZiH_JUQUpVVEJVVDlBVDNXU1hDUjRJMTJXTkY0SC4u
https://unfccc.int/event/AC-26
https://unfccc.int/event/AC-26

